
CONTACT US 
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လၢတၢဃ်န့ၢ့တ်ၢမ်ၤစၢၤအဂီၢ, ကိးဘၣ်ဖဲ  |  952-491-0074

Email: Connect@MoundInterceptor.com 
Website: metrocouncil.org/SewerConstruction/MoundInterceptor 

Mound and Spring Park in Hennepin County 

MOUND SANITARY SEWER REPLACEMENT UPDATE 
SITE ONE TEMPORARY CONVEYANCE BEGINS NEXT WEEK 
Crews continue to install the new pipe at site one, located at the Auditors Road intersection. 

Beginning the week of July 22, the sewer line will be rerouted from the old pipe to a temporary conveyance 
system. Aboveground temporary conveyance pipes ensure there are no disruptions to sewer service during 
construction. Diesel pumps with noise dampening equipment will run 24 hours a day as part of the system. 

Sewer service is expected to switch over to the new pipe in late July or early August, and the temporary 
conveyance system will be removed. 

USE APPROVED DETOURS IN CONSTRUCTION AREA 
Through traffic on Shoreline Drive should continue to follow the approved and signed detour via Commerce 
Boulevard, Highway 125 (Bartlett Boulevard), and Wilshire Boulevard. In coordination with the Orono Police 
Department and the City of Mound, additional signage was installed in the project area this week to address 
safety concerns. 

Please avoid using residential side streets beyond the detour to navigate around construction. This helps 
ensure the safety of drivers, sidewalk and trail users, and project neighbors.  

If you are driving to this weekend’s Spirit of the Lakes festival, please prepare for additional traffic and plan 
ahead for traffic delays. Thank you for your patience. 

ADDITIONAL LANE SHIFTS ON SHORELINE DRIVE 
Crews will continue to drill test holes in the site two project area, located on Shoreline Drive between Chateau 
Lane and West Arm Road, in the coming weeks as part of the pipe replacement process. Westbound traffic 
may be temporarily shifted to the north side of Shoreline Drive during drilling. Please follow all signs and traffic 
control.  
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